
Gardeen Annual General Meeting  
 
Unfortunately, the AGM which was due to take place last night had to be 
adjourned as the new rules had not been authorised by the FCA.  
 
This has been rescheduled to take place on Wednesday 29 September 
2021 at 7.30pm.  
 

All members of Gardeen Housing Association are encouraged to attend.  
 
As a thank you for attending the meeting, your name will be entered into 
a prize draw to win £50.  Please note that this draw will not be open to 
Committee Members.   
 
Please contact the office to confirm your attendance.  


